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From: Wells, Claude [mailto:claude.wells@Imco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 3:21 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Cc: Creeser, Giselle; Witt, John

Subject: RE: File No. 0218-EX-RR-2010

Ben,

Thank you for being very observant on the contract numbers. John reviewed their records and
found that the two contract numbers you noted are no longer being supported and can be
removed from the authorization. He also had the program personnel review the contract
numbers on the exhibit supplied and they realized one was missing a part of the number and
there was a contract information needed to be added to the exhibit. This replacing the existing
exhibit associated with the renewal request.

Claude

Claude E. Wells

Tech. Specialist

Lockheed Martin RF Management Office
(410) 682-2156 Office

(410) 682-0300 FAX
claude.wells@Imco.com






